
 

 

COVID-19 Positive Skilled Nursing Facility 

City Creek Post Acute 

Admission Announcement 

 

City Creek Post Acute has been designated as a COVID-19 positive only skilled nursing 

facility.  The facility began accepting admissions on April 16, 2020.   

COVID-19 positive admissions are limited to those who:  

• Meet nursing facility level of care.  This site is limited to COVID-19 positive 

individuals who have nursing facility support needs.  It is not for those who simply 

need a place to convalesce. 

• Do not need any aerosolizing procedures including:  nebulizing treatments, 

ventilators, suctioning, CPAP, or BiPAP treatments     

Entities referring COVID-19 patients could be:  

• Acute care hospitals 

• Skilled nursing facilities 

• Community settings when the person’s condition warrants skilled nursing facility 

level of care 

Discharge Planners and others seeking admission to City Creek Post Acute:   

Please contact Tavia Pentz, City Creek Admissions, at 801-706-4822  

tpentz@ensignservices.net 
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